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Framework for Learning from Home - Orange Class Week 7, Term 3 

You will need help from a parent/carer. Show each completed activity to your parents so they can check it. 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 23.8.21 24.8.21 25.8.21 26.8.21 27.8.21 

Morning English 

Daily calendar 

Fill in your daily 
calendar 

Spelling and writing 

Complete your 
spelling and 
sentence repair 
worksheets 

Library Zoom with 
Mr Philpott 9.30am 

 

Crunch and Sip  

English 

Daily calendar 

Fill in your daily 
calendar 

Spelling and writing 

Complete your 
spelling and sentence 
repair worksheet 

 

 

 
 

Crunch and Sip  

English 

Daily calendar 

Fill in your daily 
calendar 

Spelling and writing 

Complete your 
spelling and sentence 
repair worksheet 

 

Orange Class Zoom 
10am 

 

Crunch and Sip  

English 

Daily calendar 

Fill in your daily 
calendar 

Spelling and writing 

Complete your 
spelling and sentence 
repair worksheet 

 

 

 
 

Crunch and Sip  

English 

Daily calendar 

Fill in your daily 
calendar 

Spelling and writing 

Complete your 
spelling and sentence 
repair worksheet 

 
EALD Literacy Games 
Zoom 10am 

 

Crunch and Sip  
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Reading Activity 
Read a home reader 
online and complete 
the interactive 
comprehension quiz: 

1. Logo on to In2era 

www.in2era.com.au  

Username: hurstville   
Password: hurstville 

2. Click on the 
‘WINGS Readalong’ 
icon at the top, then 
select your reading 
level 

3. Select a book to 
read or press the 
audio button to have 
the book read to you 

4. Complete the 
interactive quiz 

Reading Activity 
Read a home reader 
online and complete 
the interactive 
comprehension quiz: 

1. Logo on to In2era 

www.in2era.com.au  

Username: hurstville   
Password: hurstville 

2. Click on the 
‘WINGS Readalong’ 
icon at the top, then 
select your reading 
level 

3. Select a book to 
read or press the 
audio button to have 
the book read to you 

4. Complete the 
interactive quiz 

Reading Activity 
Read a home reader 
online and complete 
the interactive 
comprehension quiz: 

1. Logo on to In2era 

www.in2era.com.au  

Username: hurstville   
Password: hurstville 

2. Click on the 
‘WINGS Readalong’ 
icon at the top, then 
select your reading 
level 

3. Select a book to 
read or press the 
audio button to have 
the book read to you 

4. Complete the 
interactive quiz 

Reading Activity 
Read a home reader 
online and complete 
the interactive 
comprehension quiz: 

1. Logo on to In2era 

www.in2era.com.au  

Username: hurstville   
Password: hurstville 

2. Click on the 
‘WINGS Readalong’ 
icon at the top, then 
select your reading 
level 

3. Select a book to 
read or press the 
audio button to have 
the book read to you 

4. Complete the 
interactive quiz 

Reading Activity 
Read a home reader 
online and complete 
the interactive 
comprehension quiz: 

1. Logo on to In2era 

www.in2era.com.au  

Username: hurstville   
Password: hurstville 

2. Click on the 
‘WINGS Readalong’ 
icon at the top, then 
select your reading 
level 

3. Select a book to 
read or press the 
audio button to have 
the book read to you 

4. Complete the 
interactive quiz 

http://www.in2era.com.au/
http://www.in2era.com.au/
http://www.in2era.com.au/
http://www.in2era.com.au/
http://www.in2era.com.au/


2 Framework for teaching  

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Break 
and Play 

30 minutes 30 minutes 30 minutes 30 minutes 30 minutes 

Middle Physical Activity 
 
P.E. Joe Workout 1  
https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=d3LP
rhI0v-w  

 

Mathematics 

Complete two maths 
worksheets (in your 
pack) 

Physical Activity 
 
Click on the link 
below and follow the 
Zumba dancing.  
 
I like to move it  
https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=ymig
Wt5TOV8  
 
Minions  
https://youtu.be/FP0
wgVhUC9w  

 

 

Mathematics 

Complete two maths 
worksheets (in your 
pack) 

WELLBEING 
AFTERNOON 

 

Have the afternoon 
off to do something 
fun with a family 
member 

 

Physical Activity  
 
Click on the link 
below and follow the 
Just Dance routine.  
  
YMCA  
https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=YCD
CwuGcEmA  
 
Happy  
https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=G74
_o_43_RQ  
 
Mathematics 

Complete two maths 
worksheets (in your 
pack) 

Support Unit Zoom  
12pm 

Physical Activity 

Click on the link 
below and follow the 
Go Noodle routine.  
 
https://youtu.be/dNL
6RwymoNg  
Macarena  
https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=SWH
S4HsgnUk   

 

Mathematics 
Play a game of Race 
to 50 (in your pack) 
with a family 
member. Grab a 
counter. Start at 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=d3LPrhI0v-w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=d3LPrhI0v-w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=d3LPrhI0v-w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ymigWt5TOV8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ymigWt5TOV8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ymigWt5TOV8
https://youtu.be/FP0wgVhUC9w
https://youtu.be/FP0wgVhUC9w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YCDCwuGcEmA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YCDCwuGcEmA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YCDCwuGcEmA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G74_o_43_RQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G74_o_43_RQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G74_o_43_RQ
https://youtu.be/dNL6RwymoNg
https://youtu.be/dNL6RwymoNg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SWHS4HsgnUk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SWHS4HsgnUk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SWHS4HsgnUk
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

number 1, roll a dice 
and move that 
amount of spaces 
forward. See who 
reaches 50 first! 
Don't forget to post a 
photo on Seesaw of 
you playing the 
game. Let me know 
who you played with 
and who won!  

 

Break 
and play 

One Hour One Hour One Hour One Hour One Hour 

Afternoo
n 

Integrated Unit  

Olympics 

We are looking at 
different countries 
and sports at the 
Olympics. 

Watch the Fiji 

Handwriting Fine 
Motor Skills 

Complete a page in 
your handwriting 
book (included in 
your pack) 

Post a picture of your 

WELLBEING 
AFTERNOON 

Have the afternoon 
off to do something 
fun with a family 
member 

 

 PDHPE 

Complete the 
Dangers in the 
Bathroom and 
Dangers in the Living 
Room worksheets 

Post a picture of your 

CAPA 

Complete the step-
by-step instructions 
of how to draw a 
sunflower (in your 
pack). It’s super fun 
and easy.  



4 Framework for teaching  

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

PowerPoint 

Complete the Fiji 
worksheet  

Complete the 
Basketball worksheet 

Post a picture of your 
work to Seesaw. 

 

work to Seesaw. 

 

 

 

 work to Seesaw. 

 

 


